
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Finance Office 
 
 
Date: November 1, 2022 

 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From:  Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer 

Re: SACC Furniture and Materials – Child Care Stabilization Grant 

Our district has been awarded two rounds of funding from the Child Care 
Stabilization Grant.  The Child Care Stabilization Grant is a $700 million 
investment in child care providers across Michigan.  The Stabilization 
Grant is a non-competitive grant, although providers must apply to receive 
the funds, for child care providers to help stabilize operations and support 
the health and safety of children and staff. 
 
With funds from the first round of grant funding, individual orders were 
placed for many of the SACC (School Age Child Care) sites to update 
their furniture.  Not all SACC sites received new furniture.  We would like 
to use a portion of the grant funds from the second round of funding to 
update some of the furniture in those SACC classrooms that didn’t 
receive furniture in the spring.  Items to be purchased include tables, 
chairs, storage units, classroom manipulatives, STEM mobile stations, 
light tables, area rugs, and books bins.  The purchase would be made via 
the OMNIA Partners cooperative purchasing program through Lakeshore 
Learning, for a total cost of $35,400.87.   
 
Please include this agenda item for the Monday, November 7, 2022, 
Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting.  As always, please 
contact me if you have any questions. 
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